
Introducing the New GTF Initiative on 
Post-Quantum Computing  

 
The Global Trust Forum (GTF) is proud to unveil its latest initiative aimed at spearheading 
advancements in digital security: the Post-Quantum Computing (PQC) Initiative. In an era where 
the threat landscape is constantly evolving, GTF remains steadfast in its mission to provide 
unparalleled information and guidance to clients navigating and planning through the complex 
realm of cybersecurity and trust. With the rise of quantum computing on the horizon, the 
urgency to transition to robust cryptographic solutions to manage these changes and to plan 
even further ahead has never been more pressing. 
 
At the heart of the PQC Initiative lies GTF's unwavering commitment to empowering clients with 
the knowledge and tools needed to navigate this paradigm shift seamlessly. Our multifaceted 
objectives include establishing a clear competency in the area of PQC, and designing an 
information-sharing mechanism that enables clients to stay abreast and ahead of the latest 
developments. Furthermore, we aim to cultivate a vibrant community of experts and enthusiasts, 
fostering collaborative dialogue and driving forward the conversation on standards and policy-
making. Through active membership in standards bodies and other related communities, GTF is 
poised to influence the future trajectory of cybersecurity on a global scale. 
 
As part of our comprehensive suite of services, GTF offers an 'on-demand' consultancy-based 
service aligned with our core business areas. Whether clients are seeking guidance on 
mitigation strategies or require support in implementation activities, our team of seasoned 
experts stands ready to assist at a moment's notice. Join us as we embark on this 
transformative journey towards a secure digital future, together, we can build a safer and more 
resilient cyber landscape for generations to come. 
 
As a first step, the organisation is setting up a special interest group to oversee activities 
relating to PQC. Headed by our advisory board member Steve Purser we will build a focused 
community that will understand the issues, and how to overcome them. The goal is to build 
resilience amongst companies and to prepare them for the upcoming Post-Quantum future.  
 
If your organisation is interested in contributing to this goal, please contact us on: 
PQC@globaltrustfoundation.org 
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